
From: Jaime Bricker
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: AMHS Operating Budget - Please Do NOT Cancel Skagway Summer Sailings
Date: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 8:04:34 AM
Importance: High

Good Morning Esteemed Senate Finance Committee~

I know your job is a tough one and there is not enough money to go around.  But I desperately
 plead that you do not cancel the ferry service into Skagway for this summer at the very least. 
 The schedule has been publish and reservations have been made.  A commitment was made
 by the state for this service.  Skagway summer hires and independent traveler must have that
 mode of transportation to arrive at our doorstep.  In a word, it would be devastating.   Thank
 you for your consideration.

Jaime Bricker

PO Box 619

Skagway, AK 99840

(907) 612-0120

jbricker@wpyr.com
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